NZ TRANSPORT AGENCY PALMERSTON NORTH OFFICE
WAKA KOTAHI Private Bag 11777

Palmerston North 4442
New Zealand
www.hzta.govt.nz

12 February 2013

Amy Jackman

Amy.jackman@fairfaxmedia.co.nz

Dear Amy

Request made under the Official Information Act 1982

Thank you for your email received 30 November 2012, requesting information concerning

driver testing, under the Official Information Act 1982.

As advised in our first email response of 16 January 2013, please find the additional

information for your request below.

7. Are there disciplinary actions if a tester receives too many complaints? Have any of these

testers faced disciplinary action?

November 2010 - April 2011
June 2011 - August 2011

9 May 2011 - August 2011 Yes
15 November 2010 - April 2011 No
Please note:

The above numbers correspond with the unique key provided in the tables in our previous
response and do not equate to the number of Testing Officers this affects. Therefore, the
above table displays a total of 3 Testing Officers that were performance managed between 27
February 2011 and 30 November 2011, or 27 February 2012 and 30 November 2012.

| am informed by NZ Driver licensing that the two Testing Officers that are no longer
conducting practical driving tests, left for reasons unrelated to performance management.
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Thank you again for writing. If you would like to discuss this reply with the NZ Transport
Agency, please contact Andrew Knackstedt, by email at Andrew.Knackstedt@nzta.govt.nz or
by phone on 04 894 6285.

Yours sincerely

Al/n Montgomery ) \j

Manager, Customer Access
NZ Transport Agency
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